
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Faith-filled and Hopeful 

We are encouraging our school community to be faith-filled in their beliefs and hopeful for the future. 

Dates for your diary – July 

Monday 17th July 3.00pm Year 6 Parent’s evening drop in sessions CANCELLED 

Wednesday 19th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 20th July 9.30am Reception Class Assembly 

Thursday 20th July 1.30pm  Parishioners Afternoon Tea 

Friday 21st July ALL DAY Year 3 Trip to the Zoo 

Friday 21st July  PM Year 6 Swimming CANCELLED 

Friday 21st July 4pm-6pm Year 6 Leavers Disco   

Tuesday 25th July  3.15pm School Closes for Summer Break 

Lunch Time Supervisor Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunch Time Supervisor.  If you are interested in finding out more about this, 
please contact the school office. 

School Dinners 

As you are already aware, we have been working closely with Citiserve, who provide our school meals, to 
improve the quality of food served at Guardian Angels.  We are extremely pleased to be able to report that this 
is a great success so far.  The food available is of a high quality, is extremely tasty and has even enticed our staff 
to avail of school lunches.  Please look out for updates around school meals on out Twitter Feed. 

SATs Results 

A huge well done to Year 2 and Year 6 for their fantastic SATs results. Pupils and staff have worked hard to 
achieve their full potential.  We are very proud of you all! 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

On Friday, Year 6 travelled to Condover Hall with Mrs Hughes, Miss Foote and Mrs Milligan.  They conquered 
many fears during their weekend, which was packed with adventurous activities such as rock climbing, abseiling, 
the gladiator wall and buggy building.  All pupils were excellent ambassadors to the school and showed how 
grown up they have become.  Well done year 6. 

Leaver’s Mass 

Year 6, family and friends joined together on Wednesday evening, to celebrate their seven years at Guardian 
Angels with Fr John O’Brien.   This was an extremely moving and spiritual occasion and we thank all that 
attended for their support. 

Year 1OR Trip to the Nature Centre 

Year 1OR thoroughly enjoyed themselves on their trip to the Nature Centre in Cannon Hill Park on Tuesday. They 
had the opportunity to meet a host of animals, both domestic and from much further afield. As ever, their 
behaviour was excellent making their teachers feel very proud. 

Year 4 Class Assembly 

An array of talent was displayed during the Year 4 assembly on Wednesday, led by Miss Hulme, Mrs Styler, Miss 
Giblin and their music teacher Miss Thompson.  This assembly also boasted cameo appearances from some Year 
5 and 6 pupils who have been learning to play the flute as an extra-curricular activity. Well done to year 4! 
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Year 5 Class Assembly 

The school hall was transformed into the set of ‘Sports Personality of the Year’ for Year 5’s assembly on 
Thursday.  Year 5 have been tackling their Enabling Enterprises challenge recently and linked their learning to 
sport.  It was astounding to see such talents such as gymnastic skills, acting and singing from Year 5 led by Miss 
Foote and Mrs Elliot.  Mr Johnson and Mrs Milligan could not keep up with skills of Year 5! Well done! 

Medical Conditions 

We respectfully remind parents that any changes to your child’s medical conditions should be notified to the 
school office as soon as possible.  This includes the introduction of inhalers.  We thank you for your continued 
support in helping us to safeguard all our pupils. 

Parking 

We have recently had a number of ‘near misses’ reported to the school regarding parking at drop off and 
collection times.  Please ensure that you park responsibly and take extra care around these areas to keep our 
pupils and parents safe.   

Safeguarding Tip of the Week  

The NSPCC helpline provides help and support to thousands of parents, professionals and families. The NSPCC 
helpline is a place adults can contact by phone or online to get advice or share their concerns about a child, 
anonymously if they wish.  

NSPCC PHONE NUMBER:      0800 800 5000 

NSPCC Website:  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/report-abuse/report-abuse-helpline-online 

E – Safety Tip of the Week 

It is best not to give out your personal details to online friends. Personal stuff includes your messenger ID, email 
address, mobile number and any pictures of you, your family or friends. 

PE Stars of the Week  

The PE stars of the week this week are Harrison 1H and James O Y4. Well done! 

Birthdays  

This week, we have wished a ‘happy birthday’ to Thomas R, Maisie 1H, and Tasijah Y3. Many happy returns.  

Attendance 

We are always striving for 100% attendance. Every hour counts toward your child’s education!  

Golden Book 

This week, Golden Book was awarded to R- Aubrey, Layla C and Sadie, 1H- Conal and Maisie, 10R- Luana and 

Meghan, Y2- Annabelle and Reuben, Y3- Liam and Honey, Y4- Katie and Tayla, Y5- Amiee and Joshua, Y6- Lewis 

Special Mentions 

We have been extremely impressed with Lewis (Y6)’S flute skills this week. We also wish to thank those who 

supported the Leaver’s Mass on Wednesday. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Yours sincerely     

                                                               
Mrs M Johnson  Mrs H Milligan  Mr A Spindlow 

    

God of all, be with us when we find things difficult, and strengthen us as we 

help each other, so that all people may have hope for the future.  
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